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To: Rosemary Mosher, Data, Analytics, and Visualization Specialist 
Fr: Timothy Hall, 9-1-1 Operations Manager 
Date: April 26, 2021 
Re: New Street Name 
 
We are in receipt of the requested street names for the new street located off Mystique Way in 
Auburn.  
 
Our preference would be that either Flower Lane or Cultivation Way be utilized for this street 
name.  
 
Auburn currently has a Greenfield Dr and a Greenwood Rd which could create confusion in the 
event of an emergency call.  


